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Why is the Oregon Legislature attacking law abiding Oregonians? In what instance 

has a law abiding Oregonian that has a concealed handgun license perpetrated a 

crime where this bill would have prevented the crime from happening? This bill is a 

facade of safety for the anti-gun crowd, but in reality will have zero effect on public 

safety. All this bill will do is get a CHL holder tied up in the courts over a non-crime. I 

do not believe you have the public's best interest at heart with this, and it feels like 

you're attempting to get retribution against the gun owners of Oregon for Measure 

114 being stalled on constitutional grounds. 


